## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works

**SUBJECT: Temporary Trail Connection** 

**DATE:** April 18, 2017

## **BACKGROUND**

The Public Works Commission recommends that a temporary connection be made by going through Hannah's Bend Park, connecting the City Trail to the Mill Towns Trail. In addition, signage will be posted with 9<sup>th</sup> Street as an alternative. Please reference the enclosed map with the primary work area highlighted in blue. Work is to be done by city staff with city materials at an estimated cost of \$10,000. This cost would include labor, materials and any other items needed.

## **REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION**

Motion to approve the temporary connection of the City Trail to the Mill Towns Trail.

